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   7th May 2020 
Dear Families

I am writing to let you all know that our home learning file on World War Two was placed on the website today. It is under the heading for PUPILS and you will then see a drop down menu and the heading VE Day. There are a range of activities contained within this file, as  well as some interesting video links. Please use as you wish to, and do use other resources that you also stumble across. We are hoping to make next week a project week with regard to World War Two, for any families who are indulging in home learning. Please do sent us photographs of your achievements, to the homelearning@middleton.herts.sch.uk address if you ‘re happy for your images to be shared. 

I hope that you all enjoy a safe social distancing version of your VE day anniversary celebrations!
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In addition please send your toilet roll videos into the address homelearning@middleton.herts.sch.uk so that we can begin to make our presentation next week.

Please find attached an information leaflet which advises you about how to seek help if your child becomes unwell. There are some general concerns that very few children are visiting A and E at present. Many families are afraid with regards to COVID 19 and the possibility of putting their family at risk. While low numbers at A and E is a positive thing, it is also important that we continue to seek medical advice where necessary. 

Please enjoy your weekend – I think the sun is staying until the end of Saturday so make the most of it! We look forward to seeing you all at virtual lessons next week.

Take care

Mrs Hartley 
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